
COVID-19 Testing 
 
While the following information is addressed in the District’s Draft Reopening 
Plan, the NYS Governor’s Office has directed school districts to post a separate 
document that specifically addresses COVID-19 Testing.  
 
This plan will be posted to the school district’s website and updated when 
necessary.  
 
 
COVID-19 Testing  
 
The district will not conduct COVID-19 testing or require testing or antibody 
testing of students or staff members. The decision of whether a test needs to be 
conducted will be determined by a healthcare provider or the local department of 
health. The district will seek guidance and follow directives from the local 
department of health or NYS DOH regarding COVID-19 testing.  
 

 

 


